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Name 
Anthony Celia  

Address 
10363 Tydings Court 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 

Email 
ACelia4485@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The issue with the mask situation that seems to never end is the continued belief that covid is going to go away. It's a constant 
mutating virus, like the flu and there is no way to eliminate it. The disease has a very low death and hospitalization rate. Regardless, 
I'm not sure why the county feels the need to impose this on everyone and create a nanny state. People and businesses should be 
left alone to make their own decisions. Can the commissioners please state an end goal for everything to go back to normal? This 
has been the main issue. And the goal SHOULD NOT be until we get more people vaccinated. The vaccine obviously does not stop or 
reduce the spread; therefore its use should be up to the individual. On another note, many people have started spending their 
money in other areas, including myself. I have started shopping in St. Mary's to avoid wearing a mask. Please show leadership and 
provide a path out of this mess. Continually doing the same thing and expecting a different result is the definition of insanity. 
Continuing the go around in circles is not the answer.  
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